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Resilience &
Renewal
FAITH IN THE HIV RESPONSE

Resilience & Renewal will provide a 
space for sharing, capacity building 
and advocacy among people of faith 
involved in HIV and AIDS. It will be an 
opportunity to celebrate and get 
inspired by the many resilient people 
engaged in the HIV response; and an 
occasion to recommit faith leaders and 
communities in the comprehensive 
response to HIV.

Resilience & Renewal will create a 
space for dialogue and an opportunity 
to identify joint actions to address 
some of the challenges and emerging 
issues to the achievements of the 2020 
and 2030 HIV-related targets.

The event is organized by several faith 
groups’ representatives around the 
world and people living with HIV 
through the support of the 
UNAIDS-PEPFAR Faith Initiative.

Registration and Participation are free of charge.
Please register at: https://forms.gle/CuuQC7pqcyBHZb5F9

We count on and value your participation.

Please Save the Date
to the HIV Interfaith Conference

that will take place virtually on
22-23-24 September 2020.

V E N U E
Virtual Platform

DAT E S
22-23-24 September 2020

L A N G UA G E S
English & French


